
School Newsletter 

Easter 
28th March 2024 

What a term! It has been packed full of wonderful learning, charity 

days, awareness events and Easter celebrations. Well done to all 

those who supported with making cards, creating bonnets and 

baking cakes - so many talented crafters! Well done to all who 

brought in entries... they were all winners! We all send a MASSIVE 

thanks to FOKS. Thank you to everyone for the support over this 

term and for helping us to end the term in a super way! Wishing 

everyone a Happy Easter and a restful break.                                                        

We'll see you all back on Monday 15th April, 

Mrs Sanchez Daviu, the Kingswood Team and Hattie 

Return to school 

Monday 15th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  No Clubs the first week back 

Tuesday 16th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Year 4 Gudwara Visit 

No Clubs the first week back 

Wednesday 17th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  
No Clubs the first week back 

Thursday 18th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Year 5 Swimming - this is the last session of the 

Term 4 lessons. Please make sure your child has 

a packed lunch. 

No Clubs the first week back 

Friday 19th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  
No Clubs the first week back 

What’s on the first week next term.  

The start of Term 5 … we all hope you enjoy the holidays before then!  15/4/2024 - 19/4/2024 


